August 13, 2007
Eric Stewart

d/b/a Ironman Moving Services 
1495 Lahti Drive 
Bellingham, Washington  98226

RE:  Penalty Assessment TV-071267
To Whom It May Concern:
A review of Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (commission) records indicates that you have not remitted payment for the enclosed Notice of Penalties dated June 26, 2007. 

If we do not receive your $200 payment by August 29, 2007, the commission will consider additional sanctions. In addition, we will refer the matter to the Office of the Attorney General for collection.

For questions regarding this matter, please contact Sheri Hoyt, Compliance Specialist, Business Practices Investigations Section. Ms. Hoyt can be reached at (360) 664-1149, or by e-mail at shoyt@wutc.wa.gov.

Sincerely,

Carole J. Washburn

Executive Secretary

Enclosure

